

Español (503) 916-3582 | Tiếng Việt (503) 916-3584 | 中文 (503) 916-3585 | Русский (503) 916-3583 | Soomaaliga (503) 916-3586

Announcing a New Principal at Bridlemile Elementary School, Katherine Hu Sasaki

June 2022

Dear Bridlemile Elementary School Community:

I am pleased to announce that Katherine Hu Sasaki will be the new principal at Bridlemile Elementary School.

Katherine has been an educator for nearly three decades, starting as an English Language Arts and English Language Development teacher at Los Altos High School in California.

She joined PPS in 1999 as a senior evaluation analyst, where she trained teachers on state reading, writing and speaking rubrics. After 15



Katherine Hu Sasaki

years in that role, she served in the Office of Teaching and Learning, ESL Department, supporting instructional practices and monitoring the district's delivery of ESL services. Most recently, Katherine served as assistant principal of Woodlawn School.

Katherine earned a bachelor's degree in psychology from Dartmouth College and a master's in education from Stanford University.

Please join me in welcoming Principal Katherine Hu Sasaki to the Bridlemile community!

Dr. Cheryl Proctor,
Deputy Superintendent, Instruction and School Communities